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I am strongly opposed to the permitting of Kalama Manufacturing and Marine Export Facility. The
proposed merit that it will displace coal plants in China is ludicrous. Just because one actor is
slightly worse than ourselves does not have us coming out on top. We all lose if we don't curb our
emissions and global warming. Please deny permitting of this facility.


